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April 17, 2014 Pre-Proposal Conference Set 
for Brookhaven National Laboratory 
Management-and-Operations Contract Competition 
 
April 11, 2014 Registration Deadline for Conference at Brookhaven Lab 
 

UPTON, NY – The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) today announced that it has 
scheduled a Pre-Proposal Conference at Brookhaven National Laboratory (BNL) to 
discuss the recently released Request for Proposals (RFP) for the competitive selection 
of an approximately $3.25 billion, five-year, management-and-operations contract for 
BNL. BNL is a major DOE Office of Science multi-program research facility on Long 
Island, NY, 60 miles east of New York City. 
 
The Pre-Proposal Conference starts at 9:15 a.m. on Thursday, April 17, 2014, in the 
BioScience Conference Facility/Computational Science Center, Building 463B, at BNL. 
The conference agenda is available on the BNL Competition website:  
http://BNLcompetition.science.energy.gov 
 
Interested parties must register to attend the Pre-Proposal Conference. The deadline for 
registration is Friday, April 11, 2014 at 3 p.m. Eastern Time. Attendance at the Pre-
Proposal Conference is not mandatory for potential offerors. To register, submit an 
email to BNLcompetition@ch.doe.gov with the subject line “Pre-proposal Conference”. 
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